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September 26, 2019 
 
 
To Caledonia School's Community, 
 
The Kent County Health Department has just informed us that the EEE virus (Eastern Equine 
Encephalitis) has been detected in a deer carcass found in Kent County. The exact whereabouts has 
not been released. No human cases have been identified in Kent County, however, "state health 
officials are encouraging people in Kent County to postpone, reschedule or cancel outdoor activities 
happening at or after dusk, particularly any events involving children." 
 
Since we just received this news, we are in the process of reviewing evening events and will make 
changes to those various outdoor evening events and athletic competitions. These specific changes 
will be communicated by the school or athletic departments as soon as possible. We appreciate your 
patience as we work through the details. 
 
We will keep you informed as soon as we have more information. 
 
 
Sincerely. 

 
Dr. Dedrick Martin, Ed.D. 
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